TRANSMITTAL MEMO

TO: Stephanie Rawlings-Blake, President, City Council

Members of City Council

FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director

DATE: January 05, 2009

RE: City Council Bill 08-0260



I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 08-0260 introduced by Council Member William H. Cole IV for the purpose of amending the Urban Renewal Plan for the Central Business District to limit the hours of operation for certain uses within the portion of the National Historic Landmark District that lies within the Project Area; waiving certain content and procedural requirements: making the provisions of this Ordinance severable; providing for the application of this Ordinance in conjunction with certain other ordinances; and providing for a special effective date..

The Baltimore City Parking Authority, Inc. has reviewed the proposed legislation and supports the passage of City Council Bill 08 - 0260.

